
Town of Rushford 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

Thursday, January 6, 2022 

 

 

Notice that there may be a possible quorum present of Town of Rushford 

Board Members during WTA Winnebago Co Unit meeting at 6:00 at the 

Town of Rushford Hall on January 6, 2022 

 

No formal action of the Town Board will be occurring during this time.   

 

 

     Peggy Hendricks 

     Town Clerk 

     Posted January 3, 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 


